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February 17, 2017



VIA E-FILING

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	UW-161155 – New Tariff – Iliad Water Company, LLC WN U-1

Dear Mr. King:

	Pursuant to an agreement reached with Commission Staff in the above-referenced docket, Iliad Water Company, LLC is filing a new tariff setting forth the terms and conditions of service and the rates that have been agreed to between Commission Staff and the company coming out of this general rate case.

	Iliad Water Company, LLC was under an obligation to file a new tariff in its name in any event.  As a result, Commission Staff suggested, and the company agreed, to file the new tariff at this time.

	The old tariff of Iliad Water Service, Inc., which was adopted on an interim basis by Iliad Water Company, LLC, should be withdrawn and of no further force and effect as of March 1, 2017.

	Mr. Dorland has authority to issue tariff sheets on behalf of the company and I have authority to file them.






	If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned.


							Sincerely,



							RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
Enclosure

cc:	Client (via e-mail)	
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